
DUAL LANGUAGE IMMERSION (DLI)
PROGRAM UPDATE

At the January 20, 2022 School Board meeting, APS staff presented the
DLI Task Force recommendations.

School Board will take action on March 10, 2022, on the recommendation to 
move to a full early dual language immersion model starting fall of 2023.

https://apsva.us/engage/ipp/immersionvisioning/

